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22nd May 2025 
 

Y5/6 Cricket Club 

  
Dear Parents/Carers,  

We are excited to announce that after the upcoming half-term holiday, Mr Beer and Mr Campbell are planning to 
run a Cricket Club for children in Years 5 and 6. Cricket is not only a fun and engaging sport but also encompasses 
many of the school’s core values. 

If your child has shown an interest in cricket or is looking for a new extracurricular activity to explore, we 
encourage them to consider joining the club. It promises to be an exciting opportunity for them to learn and grow 
in a supportive environment. 

The club will run on Tuesdays after school from 3.30pm – 4.30pm, starting on Tuesday 10th June and ending on 
Tuesday 15th July. Please be aware, there will not be a session on Tuesday 24th June. 

If you have any questions regarding the club, please feel free to reach out to us.  

Thank you for your continued support.  

Mr Beer and Mr Campbell. 
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